
 
 
From: 1349831917@qq.com [mailto:1349831917@qq.com] On Behalf Of Qinyi He MD 
Sent: 22 September 2015 19:13 

To: Journal of Spine 

Subject: Re: Editorial Board Reformation 

 

 Dear editor Stewart A, 

Thank your information. I am happy to be a member of Editorial Board of  Journal of 

Spine  and confirm the above message. Thanks. 

Best  Regards. 

------------------ 

Qingyi He MD 
 
International Spine Fellow 
Orthopedic Department 
Rush University Medical Center 
1540 W Harrison St.1A 
Chicago,IL 60607 
 USA 

  

Associated Professor 
Orthopedic Department 
 Southwest Hospital  
Third Military Medical University 
30 Gao Tan Yan Street 
Sha Ping Ba District 
Chongqing, 400038 

China 

  
 

  

 

 
------------------ Original ------------------ 
From:  "Journal of Spine";<editor.spine@omicsinc.com>; 

Date:  Tue, Sep 22, 2015 03:01 PM 

To:  "qingyihe.hq"<qingyihe.hq@gmail.com>;  

Subject:  Editorial Board Reformation 

 

Dear Dr. Qingyi He, MD, 

mailto:editor.spine@omicsinc.com
mailto:qingyihe.hq@gmail.com


Greetings from our Journal of Spine!!! 

Hope you are doing well 

Thank you for your constant support towards the success of Journal. 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving the 

prestigious role as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby 

“Reforming the Editorial Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance 

and confirmation mail to continue to be a part of honourable Editorial Board or else you 

may withdraw the Editorial board membership by sending a confirmation email. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Best wishes 

  

Regards 

Alex Stewart 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Spine  

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

Tel: +1-650-618-9889 

  

  

  

 


